
In compliance with the reporting requirements under article 226 of the Royal Legislative Decree 
4/2015, of 23 October, approving the consolidated text of the Securities market Act, AEDAS 
Homes, S.A. (“AEDAS” or the “Company”) hereby informs the National Securities Market 
Commission of the following: 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

In relation to certain information appearing in some communication media, AEDAS informs of 
the existence of preliminary contacts with ACR Grupo in relation to a potential corporate 
transaction, currently under study, not being able to guarantee, at this date, neither the precise 
terms nor the probability of success thereof, there being therefore, as of the date of this 
communication, no decision adopted, or certainty that it will be adopted. 

The Company will inform the market of any relevant decisions that may be taken. 

Madrid, 23 June 2021. 

AEDAS Homes, S.A.  

Mr. Alfonso Benavides Grases,  

Secretary of the Board of Directors 

 


